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 PETERBOROUGH DISTRIBUTION INC. 
1867 Ashburnham Drive, PO Box 4125, Station Main 

Peterborough ON  K9J 6Z5 

 

 
April 8, 2011 
 
 
File:  A00 
 
Kristen Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

EB-2011-0043 
 
Peterborough Distribution Inc wishes to inform the Board that our LDC will participate in 
the one day stakeholder conference scheduled for May 12, 2011.  The participant will 
be the undersigned. 
 
We will not be requesting cost eligibility. 
 
 
Yours very truly, 

 
J.T. (Jeff) Guilbeault, P.Eng. 
Vice President, Electric Utility 
Telephone (705) 748-9301 ext 1244 
Fax (705) 748-0120 
e-mail jguilbeault@peterboroughutilities.ca  


